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                Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
Year 7 Heide Museum excursion  
 
On Thursday the 15 November 2018, the year 7 students in 7E, 7G and 7B went to the Heide Museum of Modern Art. We 
learnt about the history of how the museum was made, the people living in it and their interest, there was also 
information about how art transformed over time and the different ways sculpture can be looked at.  

 

 
 
Year 9 incursion to the Kindergartens  
 
On Wednesday 14 November, the year 9 fashion class walked across to Tarneit Central Kindergarten and Tarneit North 
Kindergarten to donate some bears that the class had been working on. The students had to design an outfit for a bear 
in groups. They were given a template and had to stuff it and sew around the edge as well as design the garments. Some 
students have built strong connections with the kinder and we would like to continue to foster this relationship.  
 
Here are some photos of the day and thank you to everyone who helped with the bears 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important up and coming events: Year 7 Transition Day on Tuesday 11 December and  
Thursday 13 December we will be holding our Year 9 Graduation. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 John Eskander  
 Middle Years Principal  
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Thursday 13 December 2018 
 

The College would like to invite our Year 

9 families to join us in celebrating the 

Year 9 class of 2018. 

 

Please join us at 6.00pm for an exciting 

evening in our College Gym. 

 

Students will be awarded their 

graduation certificates and  

subject awards. 


